
 

19 June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Exciting Trip Opportunity: Watch Hamilton at the Bristol Hippodrome! 

We are delighted to announce an exciting opportunity for students to watch the acclaimed musical 

Hamilton live on stage at the Bristol Hippodrome. This captivating performance will take place on 

Wednesday, 12 June 2024 at 7:30pm.  Prepare to be transported into the world of Alexander Hamilton and 

witness an unforgettable theatrical experience! 

Important Trip Details: 

Date: Wednesday, 12 June 2024 

Venue: Bristol Hippodrome 

Cost: £38 (includes ticket and coach travel) 

Availability: 52 tickets 

Given the popularity of this show, we anticipate that tickets will be in high demand. Therefore, we have 

established a fair ticket allocation process to ensure everyone has a chance to attend this amazing show; as 

follows:  

50% of tickets will be reserved for KS4 GCSE and BTEC music, dance, and drama students. If the number of 

applicants from this group exceeds the available 50% allocation, a random ballot will be conducted to 

determine the recipients of these tickets. 

In the event that the tickets allocated to KS4 GCSE and BTEC students do not sell out, the remaining tickets 

will be made available to students involved in any arts-based extra-curricular activity. These tickets will also 

be allocated through a random ballot system. 

The remaining 50% of tickets will be exclusively offered to KS3 students participating in any arts-based 

extra-curricular activities. Similarly, if the number of applicants from this group surpasses the 50% 

allocation, a random ballot will be conducted to distribute the tickets. 

Please return the completed slip below to Student Reception by Friday 14 July 2023.  Please pay via SCOPAY 

or by credit/debit card (in person or over the phone).  Successful applicants will be notified after the ticket 

allocation process has been completed. In the event that your child isn’t allocated a place you will be 

refunded. 

Should you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 

Mrs Step or Mr Adams. A further letter detailing specifics will be given to successful applicants nearer the 

trip date. 

Yours sincerely 

         

Mrs Step and Mr Adams 

Head of Drama and Head of Arts Faculty 

https://www.scopay.com/landing


 

Trip to see Hamilton, Bristol Hippodrome – 12 June 2024 

Please return completed slip to Student Reception by Friday 14 July 2023. 

I wish for my child to be part of the Hamilton Musical ballot and I confirm that I have paid via Scopay or 

debit/credit card. 

Name of student......................................................................................Form...................... 

Do you take GCSE or BTEC Dance Drama or Music?................................................................  

Extra-Curricular Musical, art, dance or drama activities currently attended................................................  

Parent/Carer signature........................................................................     Date ………………………………………….. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


